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Dear Klaus!

I'm writing this letter (much too short, than the situation deserves)
with great pleasure, using today's meeting in TP2 as an opportunity to
express my deep sincere gratitude for your warm hospitality and
permanent support during my stay in Bochum for more than 2 years, when
you were one of my co-hosts as a Humboldt fellow. It was really one of
the happiest periods of my life - to a large extent, owing to the
nice, friendly atmosphere in the Instutute, created and encouraged
under your supervision since many years. I must say that I benefited a
lot from my time in Bochum and, in particular, from contacts,
discussions and relations with the local people: all of these carries
for me an imprint of your personality. Now I would like to wish you
fast and complete recovery, good health - this is the first of all! -
and further fruitful successful work in Physics.

With best wishes,
Igor Cherednikov



